
 
 
Room 11 Newsletter                                     Week of Oct. 14-18 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
Please send your child to school next Monday, Oct. 21st, with an Autumn leaf. One that has  
Fall colors would be wonderful, and not too small. We are going to learn the scientific parts  
of a leaf, do an art project and write a leaf poem! I will talk to the students about bringing it. 
 
If anyone would like to donate a large pumpkin to Rm. 11, please let me know. The 
students will wonder about it, do some math activities, and more! We just need one big 
pumpkin! But not like the 2,175 lb. pumpkin that just won the prize down in Half Moon 
Bay! Prize Winning Pumpkin 
 
Regarding Halloween, please see Aubrey O’Connor’s message in the Treebune about 
Halloween guidelines. We appreciate your efforts to make our school parade safe and 
not too scary for the students by not bringing weapons or being too gory. Thank you! 
 
On that note, the Halloween parade is scheduled from 1:30-2:30 PM. Please feel free to 
come and help your child dress at 1:10 PM. If you cannot be there, I, or another parent, 
will help. We will get dressed, take some photos of the class inside, then line up and be 
ready for the parade by 1:30 PM. I’ll get you more info about the parade and gathering 
outside after the parade soon. Bring your cameras! 
 
Thank you! 
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week 
W    Library 9:55-10:50  Whitney Lynch 
TH   Art 9:55-10:50 (B Group) Mark Chu Cheong 
  
On The Calendar 
Thu., Oct. 31   Halloween Parade 1:30-2:30 (1:10 dress in Room 11) 
Nov. 4-15   Conferences - early 1:45 dismissal, no enrichment  
Mon., Nov. 11   No School – Veteran’s Day 
Nov. 18-24   Book Fair in auditorium 
Nov. 25-29   No School – Thanksgiving Week  
 
This Week’s Sight Words: are, on, was, for, he 
 
 


